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Enclosed is the summer issue of
the ICI Mutual Newsletter, of mutual interest. Of Mutual Interest, including Risk
Management Review is the newsletter of IClI Mutual Insurance Company, the captive
insurance company of the mutual fund industry. Of Mutual Interest is distributed without
the loss control insert, Risk Management Review, to members of the Investment Company
Institute. Only members (policyholders) of ICI Mutual receive the loss control insert. As an
ongoing and important part of of mutual interest, we will respond to your insurance or risk
management questions relating to your D&0O/E&O or Bond coverage with ICI Mutual. We
also welcome your comments or suggestions on this or future issues. Please address all
guestions, comments and correspondence to: M. Joseph Harvey ICI Mutual Insurance
Company 102 South Winooski Avenue, 3rd Floor Burlington, VT 05402-0730. Donald E.
O'Connor Vice President - Operations Enclosure
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